
 

MARCH 30, 2020 
 

UPDATE ON REQUEST TO DCR TO CLOSE NANTASKET BEACH PARKING LOTS 

For the past week Town officials and our State Representatives have been urging the DCR to close the 
parking lots associated with the Nantasket Beach Reservation.  The conversations have been pointed 
and frequent.  The Town does not have the authority to order a closure of a state facility, that authority 
rests solely with the Governor.   

We have been advised that DCR is considering several actions for the parking lots at Nantasket Beach as 
well as actions for parks in other communities.  Please rest assured that Town officials are advocating for 
a change and we are expecting, based on our conversations, that significant adjustments will be 
forthcoming shortly.  When we receive notification of the revised operations plan from the DCR we will 
post the information.  Thank you. 

Phil Lemnios 
Town Manager 
 


